
 
 
 

IMMEDIATE RELEASE: September 26, 2005 
CONTACT: Gail Baker 

Telephone: 719-482-9853 
e-mail: baker@money.org 

 
 
 
 

ANA announces Grading and Counterfeit 
Detection Seminars in Las Vegas 

October 27 & 28, 2006 
 
(Colorado Springs, Colorado) The American Numismatic Association (ANA) is 
offering classes in grading and counterfeit detection in conjunction with the 
ANA Coin, Stamp & Collectibles Show at the Mandalay Bay Resort & Casino 
Convention Center in Las Vegas, Nevada. 
 
The 2-day classes, Fundamentals of Grading United States Coins and 
Introduction to Counterfeit Detection will both be held Thursday and Friday, 
October 27 and 28, 2005.  
 
Knowledge of coin grading and counterfeit detection not only makes you 
more confident on the bourse floor, but also adds to your enjoyment of the 
hobby by helping take the worry out of numismatic purchases. Learn the 
intricacies of counterfeit detection and grading United States coins in these 
highly enriched hands-on seminars.  
 
For more information or to register for these seminars, please contact 
Barbara Olson in the ANA Outreach Department at 719-482-9826. 
 
The American Numismatic Association is a non-profit educational 
organization dedicated to educating and encouraging people to study and 
collect money and related items.  With nearly 33,000 members, the 
Association serves the academic community, collectors and the general 
public with an interest in numismatics. The ANA helps all people discover 
and explore the world of money through its vast array of programs including 
its education and outreach, museum, library, publications, conventions and 
seminars. 
 
For more information about the ANA, contact us at 719.632.2646 or visit us 
online at www.MONEY.org. 


